
Newmarket High School Graduation Awards 2024

Ainsley Award
Funds for these awards are provided through the bequest of the late Walston Ainsley, a
graduate of Newmarket High School, to provide financial assistance to graduates who made
significant contributions to the extracurricular program at Newmarket High School, and are
pursuing post-secondary education. Successful candidates shall have exhibited the qualities of
co-operation, initiative, leadership, and industry during their careers at Newmarket High School.
The general financial situation of the candidates shall be taken into consideration.

These awards are for the purpose of providing financial assistance in the continuation of higher
education to graduates of Newmarket High School.

Criteria for Selection:

(a) Successful candidates shall have exhibited the qualities of co-operation, initiative, leadership
and industry during their careers at Newmarket High School.

(b) Successful candidates shall have made valid contributions to the extracurricular program at
Newmarket High School. This program includes the fields of art, music, drama and athletics, to
name a few.

(c) Successful candidates must be enrolled as a full time student in the first year of a program at
an accredited post-secondary institution.

(d) The general financial situation of a candidate shall be taken into consideration.

(e) A student of Newmarket High School who wishes to withdraw from the formal education
process upon graduation may apply for this award that he or she does so within two years of
graduation from Newmarket High School and at the time satisfies the requirement in (c). This
information is collected under the authority of the Education Act for the purpose of providing
financial assistance. Questions should be directed to the Principal of Newmarket High School.

To apply for this award, please provide a typed outline addressing the criteria listed above, in
the box on the following page and fill out the bursary form. Applications are to be emailed to
Guidance (kim.calleja@yrdsb.ca or karen.pressley@yrdsb.ca) by 9:00 a.m. on Monday, April
22nd, 2024.
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